

February 15, 1979

Prof. James Peake Department of Mathematics Iowa State University Ames, Iowa 50010

Dear Prof. Peake:

According to our MAA Iowa Section Chairman, Don Meyers, you would like to receive information concerning the lecture programs held on our campus. Dr. Roy F. Keller presented two public lectures on the Wartburg College campus on February 13. I have enclosed a copy of the announcement which I used.

As I told Dr. Keller, this type of lecture program is a real service to our colleges and universities when budgets are so tight. Dr. Keller's lectures were well received by those in attendance. If you need other details don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

William L. Waltmann, Ph.D.

William L. Waltingm

Professor and Chairman

WLW/jsr Enclosure